
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 May 2006 

10. JUNIOR NEIGHBOURHOOD SUPPORT – FUNDING REQUEST 
 
The Board was requested to consider an application for funding for referral to the Council’s 
Metropolitan Fund from Neighbourhood Support Canterbury for $5,000 to pilot a Junior 
Neighbourhood Support programme in the Shirley/Papanui area. 
 

 The Board resolved to grant $5,000 from its 2005/06 SCAP Fund to Neighbourhood Support 
Canterbury to pilot a Junior Neighbourhood Support programme in the Shirley/Papanui area. 

 
 (Megan Evans retired from the discussion and voting in relation to this item). 
 
 


